
 

  
 

ASX RELEASE 
 

Apiam Animal Health Limited (ASX: AHX) 
 

H1 FY25 Reporting Date and Investor Webinar Notification 

 

Bendigo, 19 February, 2025 – Apiam Animal Health Limited (Apiam) will release its financial 
results for the six months ended 31 December 2024 (H1 FY25) on Wednesday February 26, 2025. 

Investors are invited to join a webinar on Wednesday February 26 at 9.00am (AEST). The call will be 
hosted by Apiam’s Managing Director, Dr Chris Richards and Chief Financial Officer, Matthew White. 

To pre-register please follow this link: 

https://apiam.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_lYT6wIsnTEmh0tLl2ESkzQ 

 

 

 
--Ends— 

 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Dr Chris Richards 
Managing Director 
Apiam Animal Health Limited 
chris@apiam.com.au 

Catherine Ross 
Investor Relations 
catherine.ross@apiam.com.au 
0421 997 481 

 
 
 
Authorisation 

This announcement was authorised by the Managing Director of Apiam Animal Health Limited. 
 
About Apiam Animal Health Limited 

 
Apiam Animal Health is committed to providing best in class care for its clients, the animals in their care 
and the communities where people live and work. The Company’s purpose, to enrich the lives of 
animals, people and communities, is applied across all business operations from vet clinics to production 
animal consultancy, logistics and laboratory with vets and allied staff sharing expertise and specialist 
knowledge. Apiam is focused on meeting the needs of its clients and shaping the future of the industry to 
deliver best practice animal health and welfare at a local level and nationally.  
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